
 

 

 

 

 

Vehicle Services – Drive Out Tag Change 

 

 

June 8, 2022 

 

To Tennessee Motor Vehicle Dealerships: 

 

This year, the Tennessee General Assembly passed a law (Public Chapter 734) that increases the 

temporary dealer drive out tag, from 30 days to 60 days.  The state fee for the dealer drive out tag 

will be $6.50 plus the EZ tag processing fee.   

 

The EZ Tag system will reflect this change beginning July 1, 2022.  

 

The EZ Tag System was mandated in November 2021. To participate in the EZ-tag program, dealers 

are required to create a user account. To sign-up for EZ- Tag, visit www.EZDealerTags.com. If you 

need any assistance signing up or have any questions about the new process for issuing dealer 

drive out tags, please contact us at 615-532-1137 or at https://revenue.support.tn.gov.  

 

Vehicle Services Division 

Tennessee Department of Revenue 
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